
 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

As we now enter the summer months, we 

want to take the opportunity to thank you 

for your prayers and support.  First Baptist 

Church of Vista Catalina just finished its 

youth discipleship weekend.  The youth 

these days have many struggles and are 

under constant attack.  Part of our ministry 

here is to evangelize, teach proper 

doctrine, and a biblical way of living.  

Please pray for the youth ministry.  The 

property search continues as well.  Sellers 

are quite pricey! There is also a meeting scheduled in a few weeks with a 

candidate for pastor. Thank you for your continued prayers regarding these 

matters.  The AWANA ministry continues to do well.  Their public-school 

ministry has also been a blessing.  We are certainly privileged here to have 

the opportunity to share the Gospel message in the public school close by to 

the church.  

As a family, we are doing well.  Andrew is now driving himself around 

everywhere, and the boys are in the last day of school before summer 

vacation begins!  Please be in prayer for our oldest son, Andrew.  He is 

entering into his Senior year of high school.  He is preparing to take the SAT 

later this year, and the time is approaching fast to graduation day.  

Every day we are reminded of the Lord’s goodness (Psalm 23:6). He is always 

sustaining and watching over us.  Please remember He uses you as a source 

of encouragement and blessing. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts 

for the prayers, gifts, support, and love. You are in our prayers as all of your 

summer ministries kick off.  We pray for souls to be saved, lives changed, and 

the continued growth of our Lord’s Kingdom.  

 
God bless all of you and Keep Keeping On!! 

, 
 
 

 
 
Matt, Flor, Andrew, Steven, and 
Jonathan Patton 
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Northside 
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P.O. Box 
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Arlington, TX 
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Field Address: 
Calle 2a #8 
Vista Catalina 

La Romana,D.R 
 
Floormat02 @yahoo.com 

 

“Neither is their 

salvation in any 
other, for there 
is none other 

name under 
heaven given 

among men, 
whereby we 
must be saved.” 

  
Acts 4:12 
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